
Kat News 
Term 1 Week 10, 5th April 2024 

 

School  
Expectations: 

 
Value Myself 

Care for Others 
Respect the  
Environment 

 

The Uniform 
shop is  open 

every 
Wednesday   

during school 
term 

8.45am-9.30am 
 

Our canteen will 
be open for     
pre-ordered     

sushi each Friday  
of term  

 

The virtue this  
week was   
‘Caring’ 

Merriwa Street, Katoomba NSW 2780 

Tel: 4782 1226   Email: katoomba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  https://katoomba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/KatoombaPublicSchool 

Coming up…. 
 

 

Friday   5 April   Leadership day @ KHS for School Leaders 
Wednesday 10 April  Backflips Against Bullying show 
Wednesday 10 April  P&C meeting 7:15pm 
Friday  12 April  Last day term 1 
Tuesday 30 April  First day term 2 for students 
Friday   3 May   School Photos  

 

Resilience is all about being able to overcome the unexpected. 
 

Research has since established resilience as essential for human thriving, and an 
ability necessary for the development of healthy, adaptable young people. It's what 
enables children to emerge from challenging experiences with a positive sense of 
themselves and their futures. Children who develop resilience are better able to 
face disappointment, learn from failure, cope with loss, and adapt to change. We 
recognize resilience in children when we observe their determination, grit, and per-
severance to tackle problems and cope with the emotional challenges of school and 
life. 
 

Resilience is not a genetic trait. It is derived from the ways that children learn to 
think and act when faced with obstacles large and small. The road to resilience 
comes first and foremost from children's supportive relationships with parents, 
teachers, and other caring adults. These relationships become sources of strength 
when children work through stressful situations and painful emotions. When we 
help young people cultivate an approach to life that views obstacles as a critical 
part of success, we help them develop resilience. 
 

The capacity to rebuild and grow from adversity is a key factor in achieving 
optimal mental and physical health. 

 

Thursday 25th April is Anzac Day, all students are invited to march with KPS. 

Please meet up at the top of Katoomba Street, Carrington Place at 10.50am. All 

students to be accompanied by an adult and to wear school uniform. 
 

Monday 29th April  will be a staff development day. All staff are participating in a 

day of professional development based on Curriculum Implementation.  

Students will return to school on Tuesday 30th April. 
 

Thank you to staff and students for making Term 1 such a fun and productive time. 

Thank you also to all parents and carers for supporting their 

children and the school this term. We cannot do this job 

without you.        Have a safe and happy holiday! 

The off icial newsletter  
of Katoomba Public School  

Fiona Paine 

Principal 

https://katoomba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://katoomba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/KatoombaPublicSchool


Page  2 KatNews    

Zander              2/3L      

Sarthak        2/3L        

Nelson        5/6B 

Hanna        4/5T  

Penny         K/1T 

Quinn         K/1T 

Bhakdo        4/5T 

Happy Birthday to the following people  
who have had a birthday in weeks 9 & 10  

  Academic Awards 
  Virtue Awards 

Bonnie  K/1P 

Mackenzie  K/1T 

Tilly D             1/2Q 

Sarthak            2/3L 

Lincoln            3/4S 

Taleisha            4/5T 

Eliza             5/6B 

Neriah            5/6K 

Week  8 virtue ~ Fun 

Darcy            K/1P 

Penny            K/1T 

Arlo             1/2Q 

Emily            2/3L 

Poppy            3/4G 

Nina                      3/4G 

Archie           3/4G 

Max            4/5T 

Tiernan           5/6B 

Lenny            5/6B 

Aiden            5/6K 

Oliver            5/6K 

Neriah        5/6K  

Harry                    5/6K  

Amy         4/5T 

Arthur        1/2Q  

Morgan        1/2Q 

Zara         K/1T 

          

Principal  

Book 

Awards 

Karma            5/6B  

Luca             1/2Q  

Violet             1/2Q  

Tilly M                      1/2Q  

Weeks 7  

Week 8 

Moshe            K/1P 
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PLEASE WAIT INSIDE THE SCHOOL GROUNDS FOR YOUR CHILD 
Thank you to everyone, for working together to help keep our children safe when arriving at and leaving 

school each day. 

Please follow these safety measures to: 

We ask that the parents and carers who meet their children at the Merriwa St gate, please come into 
the school grounds when the gates are opened and wait for your children in the flagpole quadrangle. 
Having groups of adults waiting beside the Children’s Crossing makes it harder for drivers to see pedes-

trians (particularly children) trying to cross the road. 

Please park your car and meet your children inside the grounds, or teach your children to use the cross-
ing and walk down to you – never pull up on the other side of the road and let your children run across 

to the car. 

All drivers are required by law to stop at the “Children’s Crossing” on Merriwa St when the flags are out, 

for pedestrians. 

Please do not park across our neighbour’s driveways, even for a minute. 

NEVER stop on the crossing to let your child out – this makes it very unsafe for other children using the           

crossing (and also attracts a large fine). 

Please don’t walk through the staff carpark. 

Again, thank you for continuing to look after our young pedestrians. 
 

TERM 2 RETURN DATE 
The last day of Term 1 is Friday, 12 April. All children return to school for Term 2 on Tuesday, 30 April. 
We wish everyone a very safe and happy Autumn school holidays, and hope everyone is able to have 
some time with their families and friends.  
 

EDUCATION DEPARTMENT’S PARENT APP NO LONGER SUPPORTED 
Just a reminder that we will no longer be using the NSW Education Parent app from the end of this term. 

If you haven’t already, please register for the School Bytes Parent Portal and download the free app. The 

Portal allows you to make payments, sign permission notes, see the Calendar of Events and newsletters, 

and you can also elect to receive notifications reminding you of important things like “don’t forget it’s 

dress up day” or “remember your ice block money”!  

P&C MEETING NEXT WEDNESDAY 
Everyone’s very welcome to come along to next week’s P&C meeting—7 pm, Wednesday 10 April. We 

meet in the staff room or you can join via Zoom (meeting details are on the school website’s Calendar of 

Events. P&C meetings are a great opportunity to hear what’s happening at school, share your feedback 

and meet other school families. 

Community Liaison News  
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